
B’nai Israel Brotherhood Boyz Night Out 

Thursday, January 24, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

The Grid – Sacramento Cuisine 

1000 K Street, Sacramento 95814 

916-800-3050 

https://thegrid.restaurant/ 

To kick off 2019 we’re going to another new restaurant.  Join us for dinner and 
drinks at The Grid - Sacramento Cuisine on the corner of 10th and K Streets 
(where Café Bernardo was located).  They have a diverse menu of starters, 
salads and entrees at reasonable prices.  They also have a full bar, beer and 
wine, vegetarian and gluten free options. 

Parking is available on the street or in the Capitol Garage at 10th and L next 
door. 

You don’t need to be a Brotherhood member to join us for an evening of good 
food and schmoozing.  So, if you know someone that’s not a member, invite 
them to RSVP and come along.  It’s a great way to get together with your CBI 
friends or meet new ones.  Brotherhood member or not, please RSVP to Gary 
Sibner at gsib@frontiernet.net by January 22nd.  

Look forward to seeing Boyz Night Out announcements for get-togethers at 
different Sacramento restaurants.  Our goal is gathering at a variety of 
restaurants offering a diversity of menus and beverages and enjoying each 
others’ company. 

(As a courtesy to the restaurant, if you RSVP and for some reason you find that 
you can’t make it please e-mail Gary, so we can let the restaurant know. Last 
minute cell phone number is 216-8872.) Also, while the restaurant may be able 
to do separate checks, please bring cash to make settling up much easier for our 
large group.  See you there.   
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